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December 25, 1988 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Dr. 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Receiving your recording of WLIT's October 12, 1988 

broadcast was very exciting for me. The tape you sent 

is an unquestionable record of five minutes of'our air -time 

as verified by our program log for that date and time (10/12/88- 

6:40-6:45 approximately). 

I am sorry I did not get to meet you upon your visit 
to our studios. I trust your visit was pleasant. I hope 

that this letter is the verification you need and look forward 

to hearing from you hearing from us real soon. 

Have a Pleasant New Year, 

Michael Burgess 
Program Director 
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